
 
 
 

 

Dear Allied Health Applicant: 
 
In an effort to keep our students informed of the admissions requirements as determined by the Health 
Technologies division, all applicants are required to attend an Allied Health Information Session either 
in-person or online. This session will provide you with valuable information that will assist you with the 
selective admissions process.  It will also allow you to receive the most recent information regarding 
admissions requirements.  
 
If you choose to complete the online information session, you are required to submit the electronic 
signature form via mail, email, fax, or hand delivery. Keep in mind that the in-person information 
session is recommended but no longer a mandatory requirement. 
 
If you have previously attended a session but were not accepted to a health curriculum, you must reapply, 
complete a new Allied Health Information Session (in-person or online) and complete a MAR Review if you 
wish to be considered for the 2013 class. 
 
Criteria for the specific programs can be found on our website at www.forsythtech.edu, go to Admissions & 
Registration, and then click on Allied Health/Nursing Admissions.  Please read through the criteria and bring 
the packet with you to the Information Session. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jean Groome     Bonnie Pope 
Director of Admissions    Dean, Health Technologies 
 
 

ALLIED HEALTH INFORMATION SESSIONS 
PLEASE SELECT ONE TO ATTEND 

NO APPOINTMENT REQUIRED 
 

Wednesday, Dec. 12, 2012 5:30 PM - 7:00 PM ALL SESSIONS WILL            
BE HELD AT 

BOB GREENE HALL 
ROOM 139 

 
There will be no late 

admittance once the session 
has started. 

 
Please note that due to space 
limitations, only students and 
applicants will be allowed to 

enter sessions.  
 

Children are not permitted in 
the session. 

 

  
Wednesday, January 16, 2013 3:00 PM - 4:30 PM 
  
Monday, February 18, 2013 3:00 PM – 4:30 PM 
  
Thursday, March 14, 2013 5:30 PM – 7:00 PM 

 
The deadline for Allied Health programs that require 

attendance at an Information Session is March 28, 2013. 
 
  
 

 

http://www.forsythtech.edu/

